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Studentwire

From: Studentwire

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 10:15 AM

To: Lincoln University Webmaster

Subject: Lincoln University Student News for April 24 - Financial Literacy Webinar, It's Okay not 

to be Okay, Senior Class Meeting, Senior Week Events, Need Help with Papers on Finals 

Week, Internship Opportunities, and more ... 

 

  
    
 

 

Tomorrow: Financial Literacy Webinar 
Seniors are encouraged to participate in a webinar on financial 

literacy tomorrow at 2 pm. The webinar will be hosted by 

Federal Student Aid, the Department of Labor, and the Federal 

Trade Commission.  See below for more details and to register. 

Contact: Maureen Stokes 

Read More / Registration Link  

 

  

 
 

 

Tomorrow: It's Okay Not to be Okay 

Last one of the semester – Tomorrow at 7 pm! 

Contact: Tiffani Brown 

Read More 

 

Tomorrow: Senior Class Meeting 

The meeting will answer all questions concerning the approaching senior 

week. The meeting will take place tomorrow at 8pm in the Grim Hall 

Auditorium. 

Contact: Daizha Bannister 

 

Senior Week Events!! 
Please see the attached 2018 Senior Week Itinerary! 

Contact: Asha Flournoy 

Read More 
 

Need Help with Papers on Finals' Week? 
Come to the WRC in Wright Hall Rm 212! We are open for tutoring on 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday during finals. See you then! 

Contact: Samaa Gamie 

http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Financial Literacy Webinar .pdf
http://mp163422.cdn.mediaplatform.com/163422/wc/mp/4000/15208/19989/101896/Lobby/default.htm?ref=ProductionTeamEmail
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Copy of Inspiration - Made with PosterMyWall %281%29.jpg
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Senior Week Final Agenda.pdf
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Read More 

 

Internship Opportunities 

It's Not Too Late For Summer Internships!  Please review the following 

internship opportunities for the upcoming summer break.  

Contact: Crystal Faison 

Read more 

 

Storage Units in Oxford 
Please see the attached information regarding Oxford Mini Storage. 

Contact: Charles Ricketts  

Read More / Website 

 

Library Hours 

Attached is the Langston Hughes Memorial Library Spring 2018 hours for 

reading week and final exam week. 

Contact: Robin Wilson 

Read More 

 

Senior Survey 
Graduating senior students:  Thank you to the 40% of seniors who have 

already responded to the senior survey.  However, Lincoln wants to hear 

from ALL graduating seniors!  If you have not responded, there is still 

time!  Please use the survey link that was sent in your Lincoln email and 

complete the survey as soon as possible. 

Contact: Office Institutional Effectiveness, Research and Planning 

 

Philanthropy Cords 
The Senior Class has established a new tradition of giving to Lincoln 

University.  All graduating students are invited to print, sign, and return 

the Philanthropy Cord form.  Money collected will be used to establish a 

fund to support Lincoln University students who need financial 

assistance.  Each graduating student who signs the Philanthropy Cord 

form will be given a blue and orange Philanthropy Cord to wear on 

graduation day. 

Contact: Leona Williams 

Read more 

 

April 27: Summer Break 2018 

How do we say goodbye? We don't, we simply say see you later!   

The Office of Residence Life would like to remind you that all residence 

halls close Friday, April 27 at 8 pm. There will be no exceptions for 

students staying on campus after this date. All items must be removed 

from your rooms as we depart to meet again next school year. 

Contact: Briyona Nixon 

Read More 

University News        
• Lincoln University faculty and staff share their recent 

http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/WRC Flyer Finals sp 18.doc
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/Internship Announcement Poster.pdf
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Oxford Mini Storage.pdf
https://www.oxfordministorage.com/
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/LHML operating HoursSpring2018 4112018.docx
http://www.lincoln.edu/departments/development/philanthropy-cords
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/End of the Year.jpg


3

accomplishments. 

Read more 

• More than 30 high school males recently spent three days on 

Lincoln University’s campus for a weekend of academic 

exploration, social events, and networking. 

Read more 

Dining Services 
Learn more about the services, tools, and resources Thompson Hospitality 

has available to the entire campus. A link to the student group catering 

guide is also available.  

Contact: Jena Williams 

Website | Student Group Catering  
 

  
    
Student Wire is produced by the Division of Student Affairs 

 
  
127 Wellness Center 
1570 Baltimore Pike 
Lincoln University, PA 19352, USA 
Phone: 484-365-7222 
studentwire@lincoln.edu 
www.lincoln.edu 

     

http://www.lincoln.edu/news-and-events/news/record-faculty-and-staff-accomplishments-april-2018
http://www.lincoln.edu/news-and-events/news/high-school-students-visit-lincoln-weekend-college-exploration
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.dineoncampus.com_-23_lincoln&d=DwMFAw&c=bQc_Z9-ZhXvkLmRNQCpfuRUxTHeOeQPeYYvOJLU_1co&r=EcH0fhppTCSPqVDp0IyQOiORpmC65xgedDgrolKrs_M&m=SQ1MFTS-pxdSdUIGdcO99CzUp2UO0akq_XRtt5xWT2o&s=DiQrhlvTaZwQHCzpBNezXwl4Jhln4chyEbwUJ1Pc6cM&e=
http://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/In Your Space Catering Guide.pdf

